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12 September 2023 

Camden Airport car park and stormwater upgrades: 

Invitation to information briefing 
 

Aeria Management Group (AMG) is undertaking a major upgrade to the car park and stormwater 
infrastructure at Camden Airport, as well as enhancements to some airside aprons and taxiways, to 
improve safety, accessibility and amenity. 

Importantly, the works will improve the resilience of airport operations, infrastructure and facilities against 
flooding events, such as those experienced in 2022. 

UPGRADE WORKS 

The works include: 

• Upgrade of the major stormwater system to improve water drainage away from operating areas and 
to reduce the impact of flooding 

• Reconstruction and resurfacing of the airport car park 
• Upgrade of the car park access road 
• Widening of taxiway to improve safety for turning aircraft 

 
STAGING OF WORKS 
 
The upgrade works will start in early October and are expected to run through to February/March 2024. 
The works will be staged to minimise disruptions to airport operations, in line with the map below. 
 
The car park works will be separated into two areas – south and north – to ensure parking is available at all 
times for airport users. Signage will be in place to direct airport users to an appropriate parking area. 
 

 



    

 

 

     

 

INFORMATION SESSION 

AMG is hosting an information session to provide airport users with a comprehensive understanding of the 
project’s scope, timeline and operational impacts. This session is your opportunity to: 

- Discuss the project plans, details and maps with AMG staff and the project team 
- Understand the works timeline and stages 
- Ask questions and provide feedback 

You might drop in at any time during the information session to learn more about the upgrade. 

 

INFORMATION SESSION 

Date: Tuesday 19 September 

Time: 10am-12pm 

Location: AMG site office, Aerodrome Road, Camden Airport 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the information session. If you are unable to attend this session or have 
any immediate questions or concerns, please contact Senior Portfolio Manager Property Charles Farru-Hill 
via Charles.Farru-Hill@aeria.co.  

We will provide regular updates during the works via email and the Projects & Planning section of our 
website: https://aeria.co/property/#development-planning. 

We appreciate your support as we work together to enhance airport infrastructure for the benefit of our 
customers and airport users.  
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